
 

BILL SUMMARY 

2nd Session of the 58th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: SB 1188 

 Version:  Engrossed 

 Request Number:  NA 

 Author: Rep. Newton/Sen. Taylor 

 Date: 4/4/2022 

 Impact:  No Impact to OPPRS or State Budget 

 

Research Analysis 

 

SB 1188 allows municipalities with a population of 4,500 or less to hire any person receiving 

retirement benefits from a state pension system to fulfill the duties of a police officer. Such 

persons will not be subject to the requirements of the Oklahoma Police Pension Retirement 

System, nor will they be eligible to enter into the System.  

 

Prepared By: Emily McPherson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1188 in its current form authorizes the employment of certain police officers by certain 

municipalities and exempts such officer from participation in the Oklahoma Police Pension and 

Retirement System (OPPRS).  Since the officers will not be participating in OPPRS, there is not 

actuarial impact on the retirement system or the state budget as a result of the provisions of SB 

1188. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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